
 
 

March 3rd, 2024 
 
Our greeters this morning are Megan Snoxall and 
Betty Thomas 
 
Biblos Reader is Anne Harrison  
 
Bible study is on Wednesday mornings at 10 am.   

 
 
 

Cheese Orders 
Cheese orders are currently being accepted.  Forms 
will be in the narthex, in the Emily St Vestibule, see 
Marlene or check in the office.  Orders will be due 
March 3rd—TODAY!! 

 
Lenten Prayer Study 

Wednesdays from 7-8 pm in the sanctuary, starting 
on February 21st, and ending on March 20th we are 
having a study group on prayer.  It will be an 
opportunity to learn about and practice different 
types of prayer. You are welcome to join! 
 

Crock Pot Dinner 
Tomorrow, Monday March 4th, will be our next 
Crock Pot dinner.  Starts at 4:30 in the church hall.  
Sign up sheets are on the board.  All Welcome.  Free 
will offering.  Please ensure items are Nut Free.   
 

Announcements 



Coffee Time  
Join us in the church hall, for coffee after today’s 
service.   
 

Photos 
Please make sure you have signed up for 
photos for the newest church directory.  
Photos happening this week, March 7th to 
9th.   
 

Nut Allergies 
Please be aware that we do have people 
in the congregation with severe nut 
allergies.  Please make sure that nuts are 
not brought into the church in any 

form--nuts, peanuts, peanut butter, or as 
an ingredient in any cooking/baking items.   

 
Scent Free  

We strive to be a scent free space. We have 
those within our midst for whom these 
things cause medical conditions that can 
be life threatening. 

 
Summer Cottage 

Again this year, Heather Griffin is taking booking for 
her cottage rental, for $60 per night, with $50 going 
to the church. The two bedroom cottage in located in 
the hamlet of Gores Landing on Rice Lake, just 50 
minutes away. If you're interested in more info, 
please contact her at hgriff551@gmail.com or 905-
440-0038. 

 


